REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS FOR ENGINEERING SERVICES FOR HORIZONTAL AIRPORT DEVELOPMENT PROJECTS FOR THE STENNIS INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT

Invitation: The Hancock County Port and Harbor Commission (HCPHC) is soliciting statements of qualifications from qualified firms interested in providing professional engineering support services for Horizontal Airport Development Projects for the Stennis International Airport. Firms with relevant experience and qualifications are encouraged to submit.
Submission Requirements: All persons intending to submit shall notify Mrs. Maureen Anderson, Project Manager, 14054 Fred & al Key Road, Kiln, MS 39556, in writing before 5:00 PM CST, AUGUST 3, 2022, for further information.  This notification shall include a primary contact person and preferred method of correspondence; mail, fax, or email.  Subsequently, all questions shall be directed to: Maureen Anderson, Project Manager, 14054 Fred & Al Key Road, Kiln, MS 39556.  Statement of Qualifications will be accepted until August 10, 2022, at 5:00 PM CST.


Publish on July 13, 2022 & July 20, 2022



